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7 December 2012  

 

SmartFibre Sale Settlement 
Further to the company’s announcement dated 4 October 2012, Elders confirms that settlement of the 
sale of SmartFibre’s business to an entity associated with the Neville Smith family has occurred today. 

 

 

 

Further Comment: 

Malcolm Jackman 
Chief Executive Officer 
0439 642 876 

 

 

 

 


